
PRESS RELEASE 
Village of Orland Park                                                       
14700 Ravinia Avenue 
Orland Park, IL 60462 
 
 
 
Contact:  

Nabeha Zegar 
Public Information Communication Manager 
nzegar@orlandpark.org  

 
Orland Park Village Hall Reopening June 1 

Measures in place to ensure safety of visitors, staff 
 
Orland Park, IL (May 28, 2020) - The Frederick T. Owens Village Hall will reopen to the public 
while resuming full Village operations with regular business hours beginning Monday, June 1, 
2020. The building, located at 14700 Ravinia Avenue, will utilize measures and practices to 
ensure public safety through sanitation methods and social distancing.  
 
Residents and businesses are encouraged to utilize online services whenever available to avoid 
in-person traffic. Vehicle sticker purchase, water bill payments, permit applications and many 
other Village services are fully accessible online at orlandpark.org.  
 
Village Hall will have one designated entrance on the east side of the building as well as a 
designated exit located at the southeast lobby doors. Hand sanitizer is available at the 
entrance, exit and throughout the facility. Visitors and staff are asked to wear masks upon 
entering the building, adhere to social distancing and to follow the directional signage. 
 
Village Committee and Board meetings will resume in-person attendance with social distancing 
measures and reduced capacity requirements in place.  
 
The Secretary of State has closed their location within Village Hall due to the inability to 
maintain social distancing requirements within the confines of the existing facility. The 
Secretary of State is in the process of searching for a new facility in light of the new 
requirements. 
 
More information is available at orlandpark.org or by calling 708/403-6100.  
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